Thank you for your recent information under the Freedom of Information Act.  Please see our response highlighted below;
The South Yorkshire and Bassetlaw ICS is a pilot site for the NHSE&I Children’s and Young People’s Palliative and End of Life Care Service Specification.  We are working collectively with the Children and Young People’s Managed Care Network for Palliative Care, our local children’s hospice, acute hospitals and community children’s nursing teams to fund and fulfil the requirements within it.
The service specification can be accessed by following the link that is in your the request:  Please note that NHS England and NHS Improvement has created a draft Children’s and Young People’s Palliative and End of Life Care Service Specification. Together for Short Lives helped to write the specification that we are using from NHSE&I.

